
 

 
FAREWELL/GOOD-BYE/FOND ADIEU to DR. NED ROSINSKY:  

It is bittersweet news to share that after 19 years of working with 

Metropolitan Behavioral Health Services (MBHS), Dr. Ned 

Rosinsky is moving on to “Greener pastures.”. Dr. Rosinsky, a 

psychiatrist, joined MBHS in 2004 and served as the Medical 

Director during his tenure. During his time here, Dr. Rosinsky has 

made many contributions to our success and culture. He truly 

embodied the “Mission and Vision” of the organization. Dr. 

Rosinsky was truly in-service to the MBHS patients.  He willingly 

made the long commute from his home to come into the office. 

Inclement weather never deterred him from coming to work. During 

the pandemic, he made the swift transition to telehealth medicine 

so that the patients had minimal disruption to their care. While 

we’re going to miss him dearly, we wholeheartedly support his 

decision to enjoy some well-deserved time with his loved ones. We 

wish our beloved “Ned”. nothing but health and happiness during 

this next chapter. 
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UPCOMING HOLDAY 

and EVENTS 
 

January 1st, 2024 

New Years Day! 

 (Office Closed) 

 

March 13th, 2024 

Health & Safety Ergonomics  

Mandatory Quarterly 

Training 

(6 pm) 

 

June 12th, 2024 

Cultural Diversity Training 

(6 pm) 

  

September 11th, 2024 

Sexual Prevention & 

Employee Handbook Review 

(6 pm) 

 

December 11th, 2024 

Suicide Prevention Training 

(6 pm) 

 

Birthday’s 

 

MBHS would like to 

acknowledge everyone who 

has a birthday during this 

quarter. - “HAPPY 

BIRTHDAY FROM ALL OF 

US!!!! 



*********     ********* 

  

Welcome On-Board  

      

 THE MBHS FAMILY extends a warm welcome to our new Medical 

Director, Loveth Eban, CRNP-PMH. Ms. Eban has more than 15 years as a 

Certified Registered Nurse Practitioner in the Psychiatric Mental Health 

field. Her energy and enthusiasm to serve in her new position has been 

displayed “coming out the gate”. She is dedicated to providing safe 

psychiatric care incorporating a person-centered philosophy, individual 

preference and family values in identifying problems, treatment and 

renewing hope to meet the goal of recovery. 

What a wonderful addition to the MBHS family. 

 
 

 
  



 

 

 

 

  

  

Employee of the Year     

 

Congratulations are in order to Tracina 

Toliver for being selected as MBHS 

Employee of the Year 2023. We love and 

appreciation you for all your hard work 

and dedication to MBHS!                      

 

 



Announcements  

 

 

•  We are hiring Therapists and Rehabilitation Coordinators - please spread the word.  Refer those that 

may be interested to the website www.mbhshelps.org. 

• MBHS will undergo CARF Accreditation Renewal January 27-29, 2023. 

• CEU’s were granted to those who independently took the on-line training and scored at least 80%. 

Great job to those who earned their CEU’s and congratulations! 

• The MBHS website is in operation, we encourage you all to view and interact with the website 

(www.mbhshelps.org). Also, the Patient Satisfaction and Employee Satisfaction Survey, as well as 

suggestion boxes have been added to our website. 

• In accordance with the feedback from our 2022 Stakeholder Surveys MBHS will implement the 

following: 1. Reduce the amount of questions on the Patient Satisfaction Survey. 2. Target Supervision 

for Direct Care Staff to include the following:  

1. Adult vs Child  

2. Retention  

3. Diagnosis Retention ·     

4.  Reason for Discharge      

5.  Purpose of No-show/Cancellations for therapy 

http://www.mbhshelps.org/
http://www.mbhshelps.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

Thank you, until next time!  

              

    

 

  

Important Numbers                         
 

 

                 

 

 

Core Service Agency – 301-265-8400 

Crisis Response – 301-429-2185 

Social Services – 301-909-2000 

Suicide Hotline – 301-927-4500 

Shepard’s Cove Homeless Shelter- 301-322-1298 

MBHS Emergency Contact Number – 301-343-7765  

County Emergency- 211 option 1  

County Emergency -988 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


